Tammi Benners

P Gl #
From: Robert Evertson

Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2018 11:09 AM

To: Jon Kleinheksel

Cc: Tammi Benners

Subject: FW: ILA CR 667/588

Importance: High

From: Carl Alsabrook [mailto:carl.alsabrook@RoyseCity.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2018 11:06 AM

To: Robert Evertson <revertson@co.collin.tx.us>

Cc: Shannon Raymond <sraymond@roysecity.com>

Subject: RE: ILA CR 667/588

Importance: High

Mike,

The Royse City City Council approved the improvements to CR 667 and CR588. We are requesting a
five-year payback as we have discussed. The five-year payback would hopefully incorporate both
CR588 ($188,244.00) and CR66 ($90,855.00).

Thank you in advance for your attention to this request. We greatly value the cooperation of our
friends at Collin County.

Carl



